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REVIEW OF THE PREVIOUS ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION WORKING GROUP

The Committee discussed the City of Barrie’s International Cycling City Assessment (ICCA) survey. Wendy
Loevenmark, Landscape Architectural Planner, provided details on the previous application and outcome for
the program. She discussed the eligibility criteria and areas the City of Barrie was unable to achieve a bronze
ranking, such as associated to a connected network of bike lanes.

The Committee discussed updating the City’s Website associated to the Active Transportation Working Group.
The Committee agreed to review the Website and invite staff from Access Barrie to discuss the website further
at the next meeting.
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